
ABC giving free seminar in S.
Lake Tahoe
The  South  Lake  Tahoe  Police  Department  and  California
Alcoholic Beverage Control are partnering to provide training
for  licensed  businesses  and  their  employees  on  the  laws
involving the sale and service of alcoholic beverages.

Training  is  designed  to  help  businesses  better  understand
their responsibilities and also provide them with the tools
and knowledge they need to promote reasonable consumption and
contribute to making communities safer.

The  training  is  free  and  the  curriculum  is  designed  for
licensees, managers and employees.

It will be Oct. 24 from 9am-1pm at Lake Tahoe Airport.

Register online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/10/abc-giving-free-seminar-s-lake-tahoe/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/10/abc-giving-free-seminar-s-lake-tahoe/
https://www.tracelead.abc.ca.gov/traceleadpublic/register/screens/information.aspx

